
Douglas Young 

From: Allison Ellis (WA/EUS) [allison.ellis@ericsson.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2006 2:57 PM

To: Douglas Young

Subject: STA 0624-EX-ST-2006
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Dear Doug.  Please withdraw STA 0624-EX-ST-2006.  Thank you.  A  

Allison M. Ellis, Esq. 
Director, Regulatory Policy 
Ericsson Inc 
1634 Eye Street, NW Suite 600 
Washington, DC 20006 
Phone: (202)824-0103 
Fax: (202)783-2206  
This communication is confidential and intended solely for the addressee(s). Any unauthorized 
review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you believe this message has been sent 
to you in error, please notify the sender by replying to this transmission and delete the 
message without disclosing it. Thank you.  E-mail including attachments is susceptible to data 
corruption, interception, unauthorized amendment, tampering and viruses, and we only send 
and receive e-mails on the basis that we are not liable for any such corruption, interception, 
amendment, tampering or viruses or any consequences thereof. 

 
 




